
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:10:17 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 9:33 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Garry Janz

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Profits at Enbridge are already much too high and with current rates of inflation, retired home owners cannot affort
an increase in the cost of our natural gas.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




